
October 7, 2009 BCRC President’s Report 
 
1. Verde Earthworks Recycling Update 
Several calls were placed to Verde Earthworks Recycling and the Blevins inviting them 
to attend a future BCRC meeting to present their project in Beaver Hollow.  Phone calls 
were not returned.  It is recommended that BCRC send a letter of invitation to the Blevins 
requesting a presentation for the January meeting. 
 
 
2. Beaver Hollow Renewable Energy Project Presentation Update 
Paul Davis is developing his presentation and will be ready for the November meeting. 
 
 
3. MEPOA Water & Transportation Update 
A member of the Montezuma Estates community made a written request for BCRC’s 
review of the resident’s complaint regarding the area’s water and roads.  The request and  
specific allegations, were researched and interviews of all involved conducted by Janet of 
the Transportation Committee and Kayo of the Water Committee.  Kala attended the 
September community meeting of MEPOA where a road maintenance update was 
presented to the residents along with other agenda items.   
 
Findings of the Transportation and Water committees and the president’s analysis will be 
arranged in a written report as response to the MEPOA board and to the complainants for 
distribution to their membership.  In summary, the committees and meeting attendance 
found that the problems presented were being worked on and found little substantial 
evidence to support the compliant.   
 
 
Submitted by: 
Kala Pearson 
President 
Beaver Creek Regional Council 


